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Grade 1 
Field Trip

Students explored the central idea “Our environment influences how and where we 
live” through a local community walk. They investigated the different types of home 
in our neighbourhood. They observed that many of the homes were apartment 
buildings, which were able to accommodate multiple families. They also noticed 
that while many of the houses were white, some families had decided to decorate 
the outside with different colour paint or wooden features. Students also put into 
practice their map reading skills as they navigated a route by finding street signs, 
stores, and landmark features, like the Donau river. With World Environment Day 
coming soon they connected their previous knowledge from our waste unit through 
observations of how waste is disposed of properly or not within the local neighbour-
hood. 

Ms. Snider & Ms. Collins



Act on 
Climate

Saturday 18th May

Our team gathered on Staurday morning to clean the bank of the Danube. 
Their action aimed at making the playing and walking areas clean for children to enjoy 
and play safe.

Ms Garcia



International 
Award

Sat 25th & Sund 26th of May

Congratulations to the first ISU team of the Duke of Edinburgh’s International Award for their 
practice expedition in Bad Kohlgrub. 

Their excellent navigation and problem solving skills lead them safely to the campsite & back to 
the train station. Two days of true team support & collaboration. 



Cross the 
Ocean

I will log my tennis trainings and tournaments over the next 4 weeks and try to complete 
100 km.

Join me in supporting the Manta Trust. Please follow the link in my bio ad donate under 
Liv. Your donation, big or small will help to protect manta rays and their habitats, thank 
you!

Together with my amazing Ocean Ambassador col-
leagues Sam, Tarun, Julia, Coco and Athaylia-Jade, and 
our Manta Trust captain Jen, we will be joining Team 
Manta in their 5200 km  challenge to cross the oceans 
between Peru and Mexico!

We will be cycling, running, swimming, kayaking and 
playing tennins - all to raise money to help manta rays!

It will be fun and best of all, it is for a good cause:)



Yearbook 

Dear Parents, 

Exciting news!  The ISU yearbook 2023-24 is now ready for order! Don’t miss out on 
capturing the memories of this school year. Order yours today and cherish the moments 
forever. 

Click here to fill out the order form by Friday 14th of June 2024.
Alternatively, you can scan this QR code:

https://forms.gle/iMC7sHpjDQrQnX6w6


Yearbook 
Cover

We’re thrilled to announce that Camilla (G11)  has won the yearbook competition! Her 
artistic skills shone brightly as she created a stunning image based on this year’s theme: 
“Stronger Together.” Her entry will be featured on the front cover of the yearbook. Well 
done, Camilla!  Well done, Camilla! 

A big round of applause to Douke, Jenica, Nadia, Veith and Vera (G4) for their amazing 
teamwork in designing the back cover of the yearbook! Their collaborative effort beautiful-
ly captured the diversity of our school community. Great job! 



SAVE THE

FINAL PTG MEETING OF THE YEAR
 JUNE 11TH AT 08:30  ATRIUM 

DATE
ISU PTG would like to welcome all parents for a final PTG meeting for the 2023/2024 school 
year.
It has been a fun and busy year, filled with lots of memorable events for our students. None of 
this would have been possible without all the help from our amazing ISU parents, teachers, and 
staff. So please join us in the Atrium, and we can start planning for the upcoming year.

Here are some of the topics we will cover at the meeting:

•	 Events for the 23/24 school year
•	 What events would you like for the 24/25 school year?
•	 Wolf Cave
•	 PTG Budget
•	 School Lunch Committee
•	 Farewells to some ISU PTG members
•	 Sports Day
•	 Athletics Banquet
•	 End of the Year Celebrations
•	 How you can help in the upcoming year

*If you are not able to attend the meeting, all slides will be available in 21.06.24 Newsletter.*

The Morning Connection will take place at ISU on Tuesday 11th June 2024 from 8:30am until 
10:00am.
Please sign up to give us an indication of numbers by Sunday 9th June 2024.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfMNoZBmcFgqeFThs60S90zXOXG2iB_zfcuKglHMfV3U1MKzw/viewform


Form

https://forms.gle/Q9mU5aPsCcirsKyK7

